
 

 

 

July 19, 2024 

 

Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 

Public Service Commission of Kentucky 

P.O. Box 615  

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

 

Re: Case No. 2023-00416 

Investigation of Pole Attachments 

  

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 
Kentucky Broadband and Cable Association (“KBCA”), by and through counsel, hereby 

submits its Update regarding the status of pole attachments with certain Kentucky electric cooperatives.  

KBCA coordinated with McClean Engineering to compile this information for the Commission. The 

chart presents a snapshot of the current status of Charter’s pending submissions as of June 30, 2024.  

 

KBCA notes that Charter has 16,946 poles in the Construction phase released by the 

Cooperatives.  Attachments have not been made on 12,835 (76%) of the poles released to Charter due 

to the following limitations: 

 

• 75% are awaiting additional permits from pole owners within the same project area that 

have operational impacts (e.g., permits for intermediary poles)  

• 10% are awaiting permits from pole owners in other adjacent projects that have operational 

impacts  

• 7% are awaiting a city, state or federal permit 

• 7% are awaiting a railroad permit 

 

The undersigned counsel certifies that the document filed electronically is a true, accurate and 

complete representation of the original document and has been transmitted to the Commission. No 

party to this case has been excused from participation by electronic means. 

  

 Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
STURGILL, TURNER, BARKER & MOLONEY, PLLC 

 

 

      M. Todd Osterloh 


